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Your submission for this review:

Snowy Valleys Council (formerly Tumut and Tumbarumba) have continually failed fiscally. This has continued and is
demonstrated by the previous SRV where IPART approved a 34% rate increase. Snowy Valleys Council(SVC) clearly
demonstrated over the past years they have failed to bring there fiscal undertaking into line with the budget or plans or their
undertaking to the previous IPART applications. SVC had no knowledge of where their fiscal errors occurred and from my
understanding SVC to this date still do not know where the fiscal leakage is occurring or how to fix the problem. In an article to
the local paper the interim GM admitted that this new 40% SRV application will still not solve the financial woes of the shire.
Council assured the ratepayers the previous 34% SRV would solve the financial problem and if it didn't they she not be
Councillor's. A 40% SRYV is not solving SVC problems which to the local are much more prevalent. All the issues in the SVC
can be solved by solving the culture problem and a willingness for hard decisions. Until this is remedied no matter how many
SRV's are applied for the boat will keep leaking. There is no internal leadership, there is no leadership taken by Councillor's,
they are being led by simply very underqualified staff like lambs to the slaughter. There are no austerity plans whatsoever. It is
also time SVC concentrated on the job at hand of managing the Council and its assets and not a demerger. Time for an
administrator.





